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                21st October 2020 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

The Poppy Appeal 2020 

We are pleased to be taking part in the Poppy Appeal again this year.  During the week of 2nd to 7th November (the 

first week back after half term) children will be able to obtain items from within their class bubbles. 

In addition to the traditional Poppy the following items will be available (suggested donation amounts are given).  

May we please ask children to bring the correct money for the item/s they would like as no change will be available.    

There is also a small number of metal pin on Poppies for a suggested donation of £2.  First come first served! 

 

Kind regards, 

Dereham Junior Academy 
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